
 

 

 
Ref: FOB/Valentines23/noc 
 
Wednesday 1st February 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Monday 13th February, love will be in the air as Friends of Bloxwich 
host a Valentine’s Disco for all Key Stage 1 and 2 children.  
 
Tickets will be on sale on the school playground during the below times:  
Monday 6th February between 8:30am-9:00am and 3:00pm-3:30pm 
Tuesday 7th February between 8:30am-9:00am and 3:00pm-3:30pm 
Wednesday 8th February between 8:30am-9:00am and 3:00pm-3:30pm  
Thursday 9th February between 8:30-9:00am and 3:00pm-3:30pm 
Friday 10th February between 8:30-9:00am and 3:00pm-3:30pm 
Monday 13th February between 8:30-9:00am 
Tickets for the Disco are priced at £1.50 and will need to be purchased in advance of the disco; we 
will be unable to take money and admit children on the night. 
 
Children will also receive a drink and snack during the disco, along with a small treat to take home 
with them. If your child has any specific dietary requirements, please let the FOB member know 
when buying your tickets. Ms. Shepherd has also confirmed that Monday 13th February will be a 
non-uniform day for all year groups, with the only requirement being that children wear something 
red. We also ask that children wear flat shoes. 
 
Please see further detail below for each Key Stage: 
Key Stage 1 (Years 1 & 2) 
Disco time: 3:30pm-4:15pm 
Children attending the disco will be taken from their classes at the end of the school day by staff and 
taken to the Upper Hall 
Year 2 children will be dismissed from the Library at the end of the Disco, with Year 1 children being 
dismissed from the Year 1 doors. 
Key Stage 2 (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6) 
Disco time: 4.30pm-5.30pm 
Children are to be collected at the end of the school day as normal and returned for the disco. 
Children can be collected from their usual place on the playground at the end of Disco 
 
As you can imagine, these events do get a little noisy! Children are welcome to bring ear defenders if 
they would like too, we just ask that they are labelled with their name to ensure they do not go 
missing.  
 
If you are not personally collecting your child at the end of the disco, or your child is in Years 5 or 6 
and allowed to walk home alone, please let a member of the team or the school office know in 
advance. 
 
We can’t wait for another fun filled evening of laugher and dancing! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Friends of Bloxwich 


